
   

 

Ludlow Primary School   01584 873602 
If you require a hard copy of this Newsletter, please contact the school office at either site, thank you. 

 

12.07.2024 

 
01584 873602 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water Bottles & Suncream 

 

Please ensure that your children bring a drinks bottle to school each day. 

The bottle must only contain water (non-flavoured). Children will be able to 

refill their bottles as needed during the day. 

Please also apply suncream before school when necessary. 

 
 

Nursery Spaces 

 

Spaces for September 2024 are still available if you would like your child to 

join our Acorns Nursery. 

 

Please call into school for an application form or call us to book an 

appointment to speak to Mrs Gill, the Nursery Manager. 
 

Nut Allergy Awareness Policy 

 

The school Nut Allergy Awareness Policy was recently shared on Dojo.   

Some children in school, along with some due to join us in September, have 

nut allergies so it is important that all parents and carers read and take note 

of the policy.  

Thank you. 
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Art and Craft Club 

                                         

We made paper fishes and have been weaving baskets using paper cups. It was tricky at 

first but also quite relaxing! The baskets are now finished and look great! 

                                              

                                                                                           

 

        

 

 

Charity Hike 
 

Jenny Jones in 3 Ash and her dad are hiking up Ben Nevis in the Summer to raise money 

for The Shark Trust. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mark-jones-1714762269722 
 

 

Mark and Jenny's fundraiser for The Shark Trust 

Help Mark Jones raise money to support The Shark  

Trust. 

www.justgiving.com 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mark-jones-1714762269722
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mark-jones-1714762269722
http://www.justgiving.com/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mark-jones-1714762269722
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Plant Donations for KS1 

 
 

 
 

We would like to thank all the parents and members of the community who have made 
generous donations to our Ludlow 21 plant project. A special thank you to Mr Collins for 

donating a huge selection of plants for the children to use in the coming week. We 
cannot wait to see them on display at the Ludlow Green Festival. 

 

Celebration Time! 

 
Congratulations to the following children who were celebrated in Assembly on  

Friday 5th July 2024. Well done all!  

 

   

 Nia James  Keagan Wilding Lilly Lloyd  Harry Price 

 

   Lilly Hogg  Flo Davies  Willow Harris Carolina Marques Pinto 

  

 Amelia Drew Bruno Rowley Jacob Austin Ellie Andrews 
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SEND News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PACC 

This week Sarah Thomas from PACC (Shropshire Parent and Carer Council) 

visited to school and is keen to promote the participation of parent carers in 

the planning and delivery of services for children and young people (0-25 

years) with disabilities or additional needs in Shropshire. 

To find out more go to: 

Parent Carer Council Shropshire (PACC) (paccshropshire.org.uk) 
 
 
To have your say, follow this link to complete a survey on SEND services in 

Shropshire: 

https://forms.office.com/e/VMPFawTZya 

 

 

ADHD 

Are you a parent of a child with ADHD or who you think may have ADHD? 

This FREE booklet offers useful information on how to understand & support 

your child’s well being, education & how to become an ‘ADHD Friendly Family’ 

for your son or daughter. 

ADHD_ParentPrimaryCareBooklet_London.pdf (adhdfoundation.org.uk) 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

 
If anyone would like to sign up for Breakfast Club in September, please 

contact either office.  We currently have spaces for Breakfast Club at 

both sites, but these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

Breakfast Clubs will start on Monday 9th September - 8:10am at the Clee 

View site and 8:15am at our Sandpits Road site. 

 

http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/VMPFawTZya
https://www.adhdfoundation.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/ADHD_ParentPrimaryCareBooklet_London.pdf
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Term Dates 2023 – 2024 

  
    
Summer Term ends:  Thursday 18th July 2024  
PD Day:    Friday 19th July 2024  
PD Day:    Monday 2nd September 2024 
PD Day:    Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
Autumn Term starts:  Wednesday 4th September 2024 
 

As you will be aware, we are not able to authorise holidays in term time due to government legislation 

introduced in 2013. Please note that other schools in the area may be different as schools have the 

flexibility to plan their own PD days.  This information will also be on our website. 

 

 

 
Term Dates 2024 – 2025 

 2024  
PD Days:   Monday & Tuesday 2nd & 3rd September 2024  
Autumn Term starts:  Wednesday 4th September 2024 

  
PD Day:   Friday 25th October 2024 

Half Term:   Monday 28th October 2024 – Friday 1st November 2024  
  
Autumn Term ends:  Friday 20th December 2024  
  
2025   
PD Day:   Monday 6th January 2025  
Spring Term starts:  Tuesday 7th January 2025  
  
Half Term:   Monday 17th February 2025 – Friday 21st February 2025  
  
Spring Term ends:  Friday 11th April 2025  
  
Summer Term starts:  Monday 28th April 2025 

  
Bank Holiday:   Monday 5th May 2025  
  
Half Term:   Monday 26th May 2025 – Friday 30th May 2025  
  
Summer Term ends:  Friday 18th July 2025  

 

As you will be aware, we are not able to authorise holidays in term time due to 
government legislation introduced in 2013. Please note that other schools in the area 

may be different as schools have the flexibility to plan their own PD days.  This 
information will also be on our website. 



   

 

Ludlow Primary School   01584 873602 
If you require a hard copy of this Newsletter, please contact the school office at either site, thank you. 

Autism West Midlands 
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/ 

 
A reminder about the fantastic support that is offered by Autism West Midlands. This can all be 
accessed without a diagnosis of autism. 
 
A helpline for parents: 
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/what-we-do/autism-information-helpline/ 
 
They also offer lots of free training/information sessions. 
 
A free series of webinars about autism: 
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/events/rising-to-the-challenge-series-of-6-webinars/ 
 
A free training session for parents in Cleobury Mortimer: 
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/events/shropshire-autism-and-behaviour-parent-training-
cleobury-mortimer-2/ 
 
 
 

Having access to good quality information to help you understand the world of SEND is 
important when making decisions about your child's life. This is where websites such as thecan 

help you. 
The Local Offer sets out in one place useful information and provision for education, health and 

social care for children and young people in Shropshire who have SEN or are disabled, 
including those who don't have education, health, and care (EHC) plans. 

You can also keep up to date with Local Offer news and events by following The Local Offer on 
Facebook and Twitter. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2023-2024 

 

 

Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Family Tea Party, 13.30 

 

Thursday 18th July – last day in school 

 

 

Contacting Teachers and Senior Leaders
If any parent has a concern to raise with a teacher or senior leader, we respectfully ask 

this is done via the school office or admin email (not Dojo) so the query can be dealt with 
more effectively and efficiently. 

 
School office:  01584 873 602 

School email address:  admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
 

https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/what-we-do/autism-information-helpline/
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/events/rising-to-the-challenge-series-of-6-webinars/
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/events/shropshire-autism-and-behaviour-parent-training-cleobury-mortimer-2/
https://www.autismwestmidlands.org.uk/events/shropshire-autism-and-behaviour-parent-training-cleobury-mortimer-2/
https://www.facebook.com/sclocaloffer/
https://twitter.com/localoffershrop

